
Twenty-fifth
November
1926

Dear Doctor Nicholson,

About two years ago there was 
correspondence in the papers regarding the 
adoption of American histories in Montreal 
schools. A lengthy reply to these criticisms 
appeared in the Gazette signed by you and £*> 
presumably you were the responsible member of 
the Text Book Committee that chose these text bo 
books.

s one

IS

'

I now enclose for your information 
an article from the Sew York Times of 21st 
November written by Colonel T. J. Dickson of 
the American Array quoting a number of what lie 
caxls “gross inaccuracies'* in American histories 
of the War.

I send you this because the accounts 
oi the War referred to in this article are no 
more inaccurate than those in the American his­
tories which your Committee put into the Montreal 
schools and while it is bad enough to have gross­
ly inaccurate American versions of current histoxy 
taught to American children, I hope you will agree 

^ia certainly not right that Canadians should 
gj-v-e sisular misleading propaganda to Canadian 
children.
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Yours faithfully,

J. A. Nicholson, ;sq 
McGill University, 

Montreal.
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